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                                              SPRING PLANT SALE
The Mt. Adnah Preservation Foundation and the Mt. Adnah

Cemetery Association are joining together for a joint plant

sale.
Date:  Thursday, May 24, 2018

Where:  Mt. Adnah cemetery barn

Time:  10:00 am to 7:00 pm

Available:  combination pots in various sizes and prices

that will feature a colorful mixture of seasonal and drought

resistant plants.
Plants will be available for preordering and on-site.

There will be an order form in the Spring newsletter with

all the information you will need to make out your order.
You will be able to order plants from anywhere in the

country and have them placed on a grave site in Mt. Adnah

Cemetery.   We hope you will take advantage of this unique

opportunity.

Money raised from this plant sale will be used for ongoing                                             
maintenance and preservation of the cemetery.
For more information, please contact:  

Gail Chesbro – 315-592-2067, Gail Holmes -315-592-4245

THANK YOU 
�
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Annual  ChristmasTree


The annual tree lighting will be held on Wednesday, December 13th at 7:00 PM at the cemetery.  This is done to commemorate the season and create a special way to remember loved ones.  Please send $5 for each light to be displayed on the tree.  All names are displayed next to the tree.


Everyone is welcome to add a light to the tree.





BIG NEWS!!!!!!!


It is exciting to share with our friends that we have just


completed a new road project, especially since you are the people


who have made this project possible.  You have been faithfully


supporting this project.  The trustees approved the $20,000 paving project and the Preservation Foundation donated $3,000 to help.


Eight hundred & forty feet have been blacktopped.  Thank you!!!








 





Tree Lighting Cancellation


Tree lighting will be held


“weather permitting”.  If


weather is bad, please check


your local tv stations.  We


want everyone to be safe.


Annual Chicken BBQ


The annual chicken barbeque was a success.  Moving up in 2017 to 


May 20th.  Pre-sale tickets will be available. Thanks to all our loyal and new supporters.  Frickin’ Chickin will be the vendor again.





 








HEY, DID YOU KNOW?
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Mt. Adnah Cemetery Association


is required by the State to


put 20% of all lot sales into a


permanent perpetual care fund.


All monies in this fund are 


invested and insured by the


Federal government as ordered


by the Mt. Adnah Board.


The Mt. Adnah Association


does not have access to this


Money.
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THANK YOU!





THANK YOU, THANK YOU, THANK YOU IS JUST NOT ENOUGH TO SAY FOR YOUR CONTINUED, GENEROUS SUPPORT!!!





YOU ARE KEEPING MT. 


ADNAH OPERATING IN THESE VERY DIFFICULT TIMES.














Do you know anyone 


interested in being a supporter?  With all the projects we are under-


taking, we need your help


to grow our supporters’ list.  Please add two new


names and addresses on the back of  your donation


sheet.  That way, we can update these new friends


with a newsletter and an


invitation to join us in


maintaining Fulton’s


Mt. Adnah cemetery.














Currently at Mt. Adnah





Lot sales have been better this year.   Lot sales make up a large part of the income needed to maintain the cemetery.  Early planning is smart planning.





We welcome new Board of Trustees’ member, Adele


Sheldon.  She is a very welcome addition.  She has some new ideas for us to


consider. 





Mt. Adnah Cemetery Association





It is the Board of Trustees responsibility to hire employees, sell lots, keep records, maintain necessary insurance, pay all expenses, collect necessary monies, purchase and maintain equipment used in the cemetery, handle any problems at the cemetery and follow New York State rules and regulations. You must own a lot in the cemetery to be on the board.





Mt. Adnah Association does not receive any money from the City of Fulton, Oswego County or New York State.





We depend on your donations to help us keep the cemetery operating.


Please give as generously as you can.  

















Please mark the attached sheet for your donation, and return it in the enclosed envelope.





Again, THANK YOU so much for your support!  It is appreciated and needed!





Please, if you have any questions or concerns, call the cemetery office at 315-592-7338 from 7:00 am – 3:00 pm.  David Smith, Superintendent will respond to all calls.





Mt. Adnah Board of Directors





Henry Hudson


Kyle Gerth


Leonard Snow


Paul Foster


Rosemary Scott


William Wood


Adele Sheldon








